PUBLIC HEARING
l June 26, 1993
Competitive Funds
CDBG Program

A public hearing was held on Saturday, June 26, 1993 at 9:00 a.m. at
the Shenango Township Municipal Building with supervisors Richard
Schweinsberg and Joseph Budai present.

The purpose of the meeting was to afford citizens the change to
voice their opinions on the proposed use of Competitive Funds (if secured)
for FFY 1993.

As there were no persons in attendance, the hearing was adjourned.
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Teresa K. Sparacino
Secretary-Treasurer




